
Rules Committee, 

Dear Oregon State Senators,  

It is VITAL that HB2927 be passed this year with no amendments and no ballot referral. The 

USA no longer needs the Electoral College and the next president should be elected by 

National Popular Vote by MAIL, as voting is done in Oregon.  

Please do the job that the vast majority of Oregonians approve of and get rid of the Electoral 

College!  

Thank you,  

Patricia de Magalhaes 

Patricia de Magalhaes  

premag7@gmail.com  

9601 NW Leahy Road, #304  

Portland, Oregon 97229 
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